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Friday 22nd May 2020

RE: Newsletter

Dear Parents & Carers,

Can you believe it is the last week of Summer 1 term already! School will be closed to pupils next week as staff come in to prepare the building and classrooms ready for our plan to reopen to more pupils from June 2nd. 

It will seem very strange to all of us, however all staff will have been briefed on our very detailed risk assessment and we will try and make those returning to school feel as at ease as possible. If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 6 you will receive a more detailed letter shortly. It will be sent out via email and a text message also sent as an alert. 

For those of you who have not yet had the opportunity to read the very detailed letter sent out earlier today from Mr Viles, here is a summary of our intentions:

	Summary of Provision Offered:

We will be offering provision to all groups the government have recommended. However due to the small size of our classrooms we had the tough decision between only bringing two classes back; or bring all three back but two classes part time- we went with the second option. 

We are offering Reception and Year 1 provision on a Part Time basis only. This will be phased in with Reception transitioning back from 2nd June (Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday morning) and Year 1 from the 8th June (Thursday and Friday only) Year 6 will be offered 4.5 days provision following a period of transition which will be due to commence on Monday 15th June. Our MEP club for pupils of Key worker and Vulnerable children will continue Monday to Friday- but closing on a Wednesday at 1pm. 

The whole school will close on a Wednesday afternoon to enable a deep clean of the school- staff will use this time for planning; there will be a further deep clean after school on a Friday. 




KSS Challenge:

The KSS challenge for this week was ‘To carry out a random act of kindness’. This is because it was Mental health awareness week from the 18-24th of May the theme this year was 'kindness'. Here is the link to the video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4grU3qee2K0&t=2s
The new KSS Challenge this week is ‘To create a picture from nature’. Can you gather stones, sticks, leaves, flowers and sand/soil and create an image? How about framing it with some natural sticks, or using an old picture frame without the glass? Remember to take a photograph at the end and send a picture to ksschallenge@kirkstallss.net 

I hope you all have a lovely half term. 

Take care, stay safe and hopefully we’ll see you soon
Best Wishes

Miss Barnett

Deputy Head Teacher
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